
From: ken Pyne  
Sent: 11 May 2023 13:22 
To: Planning 
Subject: Proposed Camden Ferris Wheel 
 
Your ref: 2022/3853P 
 
Dear Camden Planning, 
I wish to object most strongly to the proposed Camden Market Ferris Wheel. 
The area cannot cope with the massive number of visitors as it is and a Ferris 
Wheel would make the problem far worse. 
Added  to that it would seriously impact on the area’s appearance and the 
privacy of the many local residents. 
It will also put a strain on the already clogged local roads and public transport 
that can hardly cope anyway. 
Please reject this application for the sake of not just  everybody that l lives in 
Camden Town  but for the borough  itself. 
Yours sincerely, 
Ken Pyne 
15 Well Walk. 
NW31BY 
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